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Dear parent/carer

At Shenley Academy, we are extremely proud of the extra-curricular programme we have
put in place for our students.

The University of Bath conducted research and found that taking partin extra-curricular
activities is good for our mental heaith and wellbeing. Being involved in extra-curricular
clubs builds mental resilience and self-confidence.

At Shenley Academy, it is our aim that every student participates in at least one club per
week. On the reverse of the letter is a list of all the clubs currently available for you to look

over, this will change throughout the year and we will endeavour to keep you updated.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Otto (Extra-Curricular lead)
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